
 

 

 

 

Year 6 Curriculum update 

Welcome back Year 6! 

We hope you have all had a fantastic, well-earned break.  

Get ready for another busy half term ahead... 

This half term we will be focusing on ‘Survival of the fittest’ where we will be looking at a wide variety of 

survival stories in English. This will be enhanced in Topic when we will explore surviving a desert island and 

look at Shackleton’s journey, along with other explorers. In Science, we will be learning about the 

classification of living things. 

 

In Design technology, we will be focusing on cooking and nutrition, completing our very own ‘Come Dine 

with Me’ experience.  

 

During Maths, we will be continuing to develop our reasoning and problem-solving skills across all areas and 

will continue our fluency with our weekly arithmetic lessons. 

 

For PE, we are looking forward to participating in Athletics and Rounders. Please make sure children arrive 

at school in the correct PE kits on their PE days (see your class teacher for PE days). 

 

Important dates  

Tuesday 22nd April – School reopens 

Tuesday 22nd April – Magistrates workshop 

Monday 5th May – Bank holiday (School closed) 

Monday 12th May – Friday 16th May – SATs week & breakfast club 

Monday 19th May – Friday 23rd May – Production auditions 

Thursday 22nd May – Year 6 showcase for parents (in the classrooms) 

Thursday 22nd May – Summer disco (6:45pm – 7:45pm) 

Friday 23rd May – break up  

 


